
Another semester has ended successfully for our ULC 
students.  Time for a much-needed break!  We are so 
proud of our students and the hard work they put in, and 
are still faithful to worship and fellowship together.  


We’ve got an early graduate of the 
class of ’24!  Grant Kieschnick, an 
Economics major from McKinney, TX, 
completed his Bachelor’s Degree this 
semester. 


And we’re sad to lose Emily Otto, a Speech Therapy 
Master’s student from Magnolia, TX. She’ll be starting 
an internship in Houston in January. We’ll miss her too!  

Here's a 
picture of 
most of the 
ULCers after 
worship.   


And a 
common sight 
is a group 
playing spike 
ball in the 
ULC  lobby!  


Increased numbers of 
students, great times 
of worship and 
fellowship and the 
Longhorn football 
team in the playoffs! 
What a great 
semester!
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Our international student ministry has adjusted well to our new meeting 
space at St. Paul Lutheran Church. Most of our English and Bible classes 
are a hybrid of in-person and zoom. This has enabled us to stay in touch 
with students after they return to their home countries or move to another 
state.  We are so grateful for our team of volunteer teachers who give 
quality time and input to their students. 


Here are a couple of pictures from an end of semester potluck lunch.


We really strive to 
be a ministry that 
isn’t just English.  
We’re more than 
that! We’re a 
family of people 
who like to 
improve 
language, but 
also gain new 
friends, support 
each other and 
learn of the God 
who sent His Son to earth that any who believe in Him might have eternal 
life. Thanks so much for your prayers and financial support which help 
make all of this ministry possible.  


To make a tax-deductible gift, please see the enclosed envelope 
or online:  www.ulcaustin.com/donate   or use this QR code which 
will take you directly to the Donate page on our website.  

Thrivent members can designate Choice Dollars to University 
Lutheran Church, Austin, TX, via Thrivent.    


Yours for the Gospel,        Pastor Richard and Marcia Mittwede
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